

4th November 2022

Dear Parent/carers of Year 6 children,

High Adventure

Here is a copy of the slides from the meeting this week for those who were unable to attend, and a reminder of the information we sent out earlier.

This year the trip will take place from Monday 10th to Wednesday 12th July (3 days/2 nights).

The PTA has very generously offered to pay for the transport for the trip, which means that the cost per child will be £260. This is an increase on last year due to prices at the centre rising and the increased overheads they are facing. We understand that families are all facing higher costs at the moment so before we confirm we would like to find out if you are interested in your child going.

As this is a considerable outlay we are also suggesting that the cost is spread by making regular payments over the next few months, with full payment to be made by 30th April. Payments can be made via parent pay or cash to the school office. The cost includes activities run by specialist instructors, food and accommodation. There will be additional support for children in receipt of free school meals.

We need to confirm numbers by the end of November and a deposit of £50 would be required to secure your child's place, to be paid as soon as possible and no later than the end of January, followed by 3 instalments of £70 per month (or if you prefer you can pay in full or smaller chunks).

If you have any worries about the cost or any other questions or concerns you are very welcome to speak to myself or the school office confidentially.

Please complete the google form to confirm you would definitely like your child to go.

https://forms.gle/RkMEkJ52k8Bua92Q6

Yours sincerely,

Vicky Hearson
Deputy Head
v.hearson@ebor.academy

